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Whatõs happening this week 

Greetings  
 
Congratulations to our 11 students who  
received the Sacrament of Conformation last 
Sunday. Please check their photo elsewhere 
in the newsletter. 
 
We have a termly Parish/School Mass this 
Sunday at 9:00am. This is an important  
opportunity for us to celebrate the Eucharist 
with our Parish. We ask children to be  
outside Room 1 by 8:40 in their school  
uniforms. We cannot guarantee that late arri-
vals will get a seat. Please bring a plate for a 
shared morning tea after Mass. 
 
Mrs Brown is finishing at the end of Week 9 
this term to prepare for the birth of her baby. 
Mrs Lagan will teach in Room 5 on Monday 
to Thursday and Ms Waaka Fridays for the 
remainder of the year. 
 
We have our Mid-Year 3 Way Learning   
Conferences on Monday July 5 and Tuesday 
July 6.  School will finish at 2:00pm on   July 
6 so please arrange to collect your   children 
early on this day.  

Please refer to  information below to make 
your appointments. 

 

Best wishes,    Denis  

 
 
 

Week 7 
Friday,       18 June Parish Mass, Room 8 
 

Week 8 
Tuesday 22 June Keeping Ourselves Safe 
    Meeting 2.45p.m. 
Wednesday  23 June Library visit Jnr1, R4 & 5 
Thursday, 24 June Winter Sports 
Friday  25 June Parish Mass, Jnr 1 
 
 
 
 
Monday 5 July  School Interviews 
Tues  6 July  School Interviews 
  
Tues  6 July  School finishes at 2:00pm 
    for school interviews 
  

 

 

School Interviews are now open for booking 
 
www.school.interviews.co.nz 
 
Code: z6evq 
 
Monday 5th July 3:15pmñ7:30pm 
 
Tuesday 6th July 2:00pmñ5:30pm 
 
School finishes at 2pm on Tuesday 6th July 
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Welcome and Confirmation  

 
This week we welcomed  

Matteo  
 to Room 4.    

 
We hope you enjoy your  

time at OLV!  

Congratulations to our students who made their 
Confirmation on Sunday,  13th June 2021 . 
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Faith Facts:       Week  7:   14-18 June 2021 

 

The Sign of the Cross is primarily a blessing. We use it to call God's blessing upon us.  
When we make the Sign of the Cross upon ourselves, we are also expressing our belief in God and the Trini-
ty. Through it, we remind ourselves of God's love for us, of the sacrifice Jesus made to give us eternal life, and 
of the presence of the Holy Spirit within us. 
The Sign of the Cross also gives us a way to express our belief in Jesus' death and our hope in the Resurrec-
tion. 
So while making the Sign of the Cross may sometimes seem like a routine action, it is not. It marks us as 
Christians and is a visible expression of our belief and hope in God. 
 
(From https://stjoseph-marysville.org/faqsignofthecross.htm 
The Gloria: The Gloria is prayed after the Penitential Act.  It is an ancient hymn dating to the early 
Church.  It is prayed every Sunday, except during Advent and Lent, as well as on solemnities and feasts the 
Lord. The Gloria brings together images and phrases from Scripture and Tradition.  Do you realise that it  
begins with the words of the angels to the shepherds on the night of Christôs birth? 

https://stjoseph-marysville.org/faqsignofthecross.htm
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